
 

    

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

                           A MESSAGE FROM 

 

                         PREMIER JOHN HORGAN 

 

 
 

 

 

As Premier of the Province of British Columbia, it is my pleasure to congratulate 

the North American Jimei Alumni Association on its fifth anniversary.  

 

The Association has worked hard building bridges and strengthening supports 

for the Jimei Alumni within Canada and the United States. It is wonderful to 

know that this support system is in place to assist the alumni to adapt, 

integrate, thrive and prosper within North America. 

 

Congratulations on all your contributions and tireless work for the community.  

I wish you further growth and prosperity into the future.  
 
 
 

 

 

 

HONOURABLE JOHN HORGAN 

PREMIER OF BRITISH COLUMBIA 


